

Curious, Creative, Compassionate

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL
020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk

Monday 16th July 2024

The BFG

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, the children have been studying the book, 'The BFG' in English and as part of this half term's overarching theme, 'Dreams and Goals'. As such, we would like to give the children the opportunity to watch the film adaptation (The BFG) based on the book by Roald Dahl, in school over a number of days in the final weeks of this term.

We are writing to inform you as it is rated a PG and this gives you the chance to watch the film yourself ahead of the children and discuss any concerns with your class teacher.

The children have worked extremely hard on this text and we believe this will help supplement their learning, and bring some of the characters and events to life!

We will assume that if you do not raise any concerns you are giving permission for your child to watch this film within school. If you have any further questions, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Year 3 Teachers















